
 

 
 

 

  From the Building Department 
 

The Building Department has performed all residential exterior maintenance inspections the past two 
weeks.  Letters are currently being sent out if you have items that are violating our codified 
ordinances. If you have received a letter and have questions, please call the Building Department. 
Keep in mind that you may have a grant available.                                                                                                       

 

The George M. Suhy grant program is good through Dec.31, 2022.  When using the grant program, 
please remember to follow the guidelines and submit all your paperwork before the project is started. 
If you are not sure on how the program works, please call the Building Department and we will assist 
you with the proper paperwork. 

 

With the nice weather finally here and your now able to coordinate your home improvement projects, 
remember to make sure your contractor is registered with the Village and proper permit paperwork is 
filled out with the Building Department.  

 

“A clean, well-maintained neighborhood does much more than just make our Village a beautiful 
community” 

 
Building Department 

Norm Casini, Building Commissioner 

Ken LaBella, Asst. Building Commissioner 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Windowsill height: where a 
window is provided as the 
emergency escape and rescue 
opening, it shall have a sill 
height of not more than 44” 
inches above the floor 

DID YOU KNOW? 




